
Keith Yu (6D) 

Good morning, I am Keith Yu from class 6D. It was and is still my pleasure to be 
the one of the members of red house for six years and the house captain of red 
house last year. Organizing activities is certainly not a simple task, but with my 
teammates, the house committees, we overcome all of the obstacles. So I would 
like to thank their kind assistance indeed before I start my speech. 

Well, as I just mentioned, some complex events like the sports day and inter-house 
drama competition were challenging for us to organize. We had to spend a lot of 
time to prepare the props, rundown, cooperation, etc. What I found is that good 
inter-house and intra-house communication and the skill of breaking goals into 
smaller chunks are the vital ingredients to hold an event successfully. 

Notwithstanding the fact that the result last year was not that satisfactory, none of 
us regretted because we engaged in the games and we trusted red house 
members keep improving. I believe engaging in house activities and sacrificing 
something for your own house instead of working for others’ appreciation. 

Last but not least, I hope no matter you are from red, yellow, green or blue house, 
try to do something for your house and the sense of belonging will arise 
spontaneously.  This feeling is amazing, and it would definitely be one of your most 
memorable experience in your secondary school life. Thank you. 


